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Comments: I support this withdrawal of mining companies from the Rapid Creek Watershed. Please expedite the

withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the Department of Interior.

 

This beautiful natural area should be preserved for wildlife, and for future generations. Do not allow toxic mining

to forever ruin this land of clean water and soul-restoring recreation.

 

 


